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y g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
g .j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

\ /
***** July 12, 1982

Docket Nos. 50-369/370

Mr. Wells Eddleman*

Staff Scientist, NC-PIRG

718-A Iredell Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Durham, NC 27705 TO F01A-82-264

Dear Mr. Eddleman:

This is in response to your letter dated June 10, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, any and all
documents concerning McGuire Nuclear Station during the period January 1,
1979 through June 10, 1982.

The documents listed on Appendix A are responsive to your request.
These documents are enclosed and are also being placed in the NRC Public
Document Room (PDR) and the Local Public Document Room in Charlotte,
North Carolina. All other remaining documents relevant to your request
have already been made available for public inspection and copying at
the addresses listed below:

NRC Public Document Room
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20555
Telephone: (202) 634-3273

Atkins Library
University of North Carolina - Charlotte
UNCC Station, NC 28223
Telephone: (704) 597-2243

Should you choose to write directly to the PDR for documents, the charge
for reproducing documents is five cents ($0.05) per page, as specified
in 10 CFR 9.14(a). Upon your agreement to pay the reproduction charges,
the PDR will arrange for the records to be reproduced by Literature
Research Company, a private reproduction contractor servicing the PDR.
You will be billed by Literature Research Company for the reproduction
charges plus tax and postage. You also have the option to obtain access
to these same documents by visiting the LPDR in Charlotte at the address
given above. Copying equipment is available for your use in reproducing
the documents you wish to obtain.
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Should you have any questions regarding your request, please contact
Nina L. Toms of my staff, at (301)492-8133.

This completes NRC's action on your request.

Sinc rely,

,

Felton, Director.

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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* Re: F01A-82-264

Appendix A

1. Letter from Carlton Kammerer to Honorable Morris Udall, April 16, 1980.

2. Letter from Carlton Kammerer to Honorable John Dingell, January 26, 1981.

3. Letter from Carlton Kammerer to Honorable Richard L. Ottinger, February 5,
1981.

4. Letter from Carlton Kammerer to Honorable Richard L. Ottinger, June 15, 1981.

5. Letter from Carlton Kammerer to Honorable Morris Udall, July 8,1981.

6. Letter from Carlton Kammerer to Honorable Richard L. Ottinger, August 31,
1981.

7. Memorandum for Darrell G. Eisenhut from Robert L. Tedesco, " Revision to
Bevill Report Dates (McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 2) December 16, 1981.
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